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*** REPRESENTING OFFICERS OF THE ALLENTOWN POLICE DEPARTMENT *** 

July 29, 2020 
 
Mr. Josh Siegel  
Allentown City Councilperson 
City Hall 
435 Hamilton St 
Allentown, PA 18101 
 

Sir, 

In March 2019 you appeared at a regular monthly meeting of the Queen City 
Lodge # 10 Fraternal Order of Police.  You were seeking the FOP Lodge’s 
endorsement of your campaign for City Council.  While speaking at our 
meeting, you looked our members in the eye and detailed your vision and 
commitment to supporting the hard-working men and women of the 
Allentown Police Department.  As a result of your words at our meeting you 
received the endorsement of our members.  

Recently you have been regurgitating anti-police rhetoric and behaved in 
a petulant manner that prioritizes politics over public safety and community 
service.  You are attempting to drive a wedge between the Allentown Police 
and the citizens we proudly serve, and you will not succeed.  Nothing disgusts 
our members more than a politician who betrays us when in front of a camera 
or microphone.   

Upon consideration of your blatantly ignorant, uninformed, and unnecessary 
comments, and your failure to stand behind the men and women you claimed 
to support, this Lodge has rescinded its endorsement of your candidacy for 
City Council.  As such, you no longer have the privilege of claiming you are 
endorsed by the Queen City FOP Lodge #10.     

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Snyder 
President 
Queen City FOP Lodge #10 
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